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Wednesda y 6th   

¶ PFA Welcome to 2019 

9:15am at WDSS  

Tuesday 19th  

¶ 13 & 15 year old 

Immunisations  

Friday 22nd  

¶ Curriculum Day - NO 

SCHOOL 

)©.«$ 

Wednesda y 20th  

¶ WDSS School Leavers 

Expo - 6:00pm  

 

Warragul & District Specialist School Newsletter  
Term 1 Issue 1, Tuesday 5th February 2019 

Hello and welcome back for the 2019 school year. I am 

always amazed at how eager students are to return to 

school and get back into the school routines and learning. 

Watching students get off the bus on the first day, I was 

pleased to see them buzzing with excitement, chatting to 

their friends and staff members. Walking around the school, 

it was great to see the eagerness of students to get back 

into programs and talking about the learning that would 

occur during the year.  

I would love to welcome all the new students into our school 

for 2019. It was especially exciting to see our 2019 prep 

students starting their educational journey. Well done to 

everyone in transitioning into your new school and 

educational program. Please remember that transition 

doesnõt stop on the first day of school but continues into the 

year.  I wish you well for the forthcoming year.  

Thank you to the Parent and Friends Association (PFA) for 

their donation of uniforms to students in the senior section of 

the school. It was wonderful to see the vast majority of senior 

students proudly wearing their uniforms.  

Currently our wonderful speech team is one member down. 

We are attempting to employ a new speech pathologist, 

but as of yet we have been unsuccessful. At the moment 

we are talking to a potential replacement. If you know of a 

speech pathologist who is interested in working 

with us, please encourage them to contact 

myself or the school.  
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IMPORTANT ! ! 

All Students should have received 

2019 forms for completion.  Please 

return 2019 Forms ASAP - these are 

due by 1st March.  If you need 

assistance completing them or 

additional copies please contact 

the office on 5623 1385  



ROOM 17, GRADUATE POLO TOPS & WINDCHEATERS 

Janelle and Emma from Parents & Friends (PFA) presented Graduate students with their 

windcheaters last Thursday at Senior Assembly.  

A HUGE thank you to the P&F for fundraising for these windcheaters.  

 

Senior students are also proudly wearing their black and red Senior tops. If you visit 

Phil's class in Room 14 you will see all students in the Senior tops!  

There will be another order form sent out in next 2 weeks.  

Our aim is to have all seniors proudly wearing their polo tops and windcheaters at 

school and out in the community.  

Kieran is new to 

WDSS and loves 

his new uniform!  

Room 14 showed off their new 

uniforms when they visited residents 

at Cooinda Lodge - Lillie had a 

lovely time and is looking forward 

to the next visit!  

Noah & Lillie  William & Paige  


